SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)

July 28, 2022

IMPORTANT NOTICE

This is for the information of all the concerned students that their classes,
which are being held in Room No. C2 to C-8, shall be held in the B block on
Friday, the 29t July, 2022 as per the following arrangement.

Sl.No. Room No. New Arrangement for
29.07.2022
1, C-2 -
2y C=3 B-2
3 C-4 B=3
4. C-6 B-7
5. Lot B-8
6 C-8 B9

This temporary arrangement is only for Friday, the 29% July, 2022.

L PRINCIPAL

Copy to:
1. Students’ Notice Board
2. Website
3. M/file



